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ASP.NET SignalR Programming By Example Aug 07 2020 Microsoft ASP.NET SignalR adds real-time
web functionality to your applications. This book helps you how to build SignalR application
with several scenarios and code illustration. The following is a list of highlight topics in
this book: * Preparing Development Environment * Persistent Connections * ASP.NET SignalR
Hubs * ASP.NET SignalR Groups * SignalR and ASP.NET MVC 5 * SignalR and .NET Client * SignalR
and Windows Store * Publishing SignalR on Microsoft Azure * SignalR and Windows Phone 8.1 *
SignalR and Java
Mastering ASP.NET Web API Jan 24 2022 Leverage ASP.Net Web API to build professional web
services and create powerful applications. About This Book Get a comprehensive analysis of
the latest specification of ASP.NET Core and all the changes to the underlying platform that
you need to know to make the most of the web API See an advanced coverage of ASP.NET Core Web
API to create robust models for your data, create controllers, and handle routing and
security This book is packed with key theoretical and practical concepts that can be
instantly applied to build professional applications using API with Angular 4, Ionic, and
React Who This Book Is For This book is for .Net developers who wants to Master ASP.NET Core
(Web API) and have played around with previous ASP.NET Web API a little, but don't have indepth knowledge of it. You need to know Visual Studio and C#, and have some HTML, CSS, and
JavaScript knowledge. What You Will Learn Acquire conceptual and hands-on knowledge of
ASP.NET Core (MVC & Web API) Learn about HTTP methods, the structure of HTTP content,
internet media types, and how servers respond to HTTP requests and their associated HTTP
codes Explore middleware, filters, routing, and unit testing Optimize Web API implementations
Develop a secure Web API interface Deploy Web API projects to various platforms Consume your
web API in front end application based on Angular 4, Bootstrap, and Ionic Implement and
explore the current trends in service architecture In Detail Microsoft has unified their main
web development platforms. This unification will help develop web applications using various
pieces of the ASP.NET platform that can be deployed on both Windows and LINUX. With ASP.NET
Core (Web API), it will become easier than ever to build secure HTTP services that can be
used from any client. Mastering ASP.NET Web API starts with the building blocks of the

ASP.NET Core, then gradually moves on to implementing various HTTP routing strategies in the
Web API. We then focus on the key components of building applications that employ the Web
API, such as Kestrel, Middleware, Filters, Logging, Security, and Entity Framework.Readers
will be introduced to take the TDD approach to write test cases along with the new Visual
Studio 2017 live unit testing feature. They will also be introduced to integrate with the
database using ORMs. Finally, we explore how the Web API can be consumed in a browser as well
as by mobile applications by utilizing Angular 4, Ionic and ReactJS. By the end of this book,
you will be able to apply best practices to develop complex Web API, consume them in frontend
applications and deploy these applications to a modern hosting infrastructure. Style and
approach Using a hands-on approach, we cover both the conceptual as well as the technical
aspects of the ASP.NET Core (Web API) framework.
ASP.NET MVC 4 and the Web API Jan 30 2020 This one hundred page book focuses exclusively on
how you can best use the ASP.NET MVC 4 Framework to build world-class REST services using the
Web API. It sets aside much of what the ASP.NET MVC Framework can do, and focuses exclusively
on how the Web API can help you build web services. You will not find any help on CSS, HTML,
JavaScript, or jQuery. Nor will you find any help on the Razor view engine, HTML Helpers, or
model binding. If you need this information then Pro ASP.NET MVC 4 is your perfect book.
ASP.NET MVC 4 and the Web API: Building a REST Service from Start to Finish helps you build
cutting-edge REST services using ASP.NET MVC 4 and the Web API in more depth and detail than
any other resource. ASP.NET MVC has always been a good platform on which to implement REST,
but with the advent of the Web API it has now become even better. This book will show you why
it's great and how to get the most from it. Author Jamie Kurtz will take you from zero to
full-blown REST service hero in no time at all. And you'll even learn how to incorporate some
popular open source tools along the way: little or no experience with ASP.NET or the MVC
Framework is required.
RESTful Web APIs Jun 24 2019 The popularity of REST in recent years has led to tremendous
growth in almost-RESTful APIs that don’t include many of the architecture’s benefits. With
this practical guide, you’ll learn what it takes to design usable REST APIs that evolve over
time. By focusing on solutions that cross a variety of domains, this book shows you how to
create powerful and secure applications, using the tools designed for the world’s most
successful distributed computing system: the World Wide Web. You’ll explore the concepts
behind REST, learn different strategies for creating hypermedia-based APIs, and then put
everything together with a step-by-step guide to designing a RESTful Web API. Examine API
design strategies, including the collection pattern and pure hypermedia Understand how
hypermedia ties representations together into a coherent API Discover how XMDP and ALPS
profile formats can help you meet the Web API "semantic challenge" Learn close to two-dozen
standardized hypermedia data formats Apply best practices for using HTTP in API
implementations Create Web APIs with the JSON-LD standard and other the Linked Data
approaches Understand the CoAP protocol for using REST in embedded systems
Hands-On RESTful Web Services with ASP.NET Core 3 Sep 27 2019 Get up to speed with the
latest features of C# 8, ASP.NET Core 3 and .NET Core 3.1 LTS to create robust and
maintainable web services Key FeaturesApply design patterns and techniques to achieve a
reactive, scalable web serviceDocument your web services using the OpenAPI standard and test
them using PostmanExplore mechanisms to implement a secure web service using client-side SSL
and token authenticationBook Description In recent times, web services have evolved to play a
prominent role in web development. Applications are now designed to be compatible with any
device and platform, and web services help us keep their logic and UI separate. Given its
simplicity and effectiveness in creating web services, the RESTful approach has gained
popularity, and this book will help you build RESTful web services using ASP.NET Core. This
REST book begins by introducing you to the basics of the REST philosophy, where you'll study
the different stages of designing and implementing enterprise-grade RESTful web services.
You'll also gain a thorough understanding of ASP.NET Core's middleware approach and learn how
to customize it. The book will later guide you through improving API resilience, securing
your service, and applying different design patterns and techniques to achieve a scalable web
service. In addition to this, you'll learn advanced techniques for caching, monitoring, and
logging, along with implementing unit and integration testing strategies. In later chapters,
you will deploy your REST web services on Azure and document APIs using Swagger and external
tools such as Postman. By the end of this book, you will have learned how to design RESTful
web services confidently using ASP.NET Core with a focus on code testability and
maintainability. What you will learnGain a comprehensive working knowledge of ASP.NET
CoreIntegrate third-party tools and frameworks to build maintainable and efficient

servicesImplement patterns using dependency injection to reduce boilerplate code and improve
flexibilityUse ASP.NET Core's out-of-the-box tools to test your applicationsUse Docker to run
your ASP.NET Core web service in an isolated and self-contained environmentSecure your
information using HTTPS and token-based authenticationIntegrate multiple web services using
resiliency patterns and messaging techniquesWho this book is for This book is for anyone who
wants to learn how to build RESTful web services with the ASP.NET Core framework to improve
the scalability and performance of their applications. Basic knowledge of C# and .NET Core
will help you make the best use of the code samples included in the book.
Azure Active Directory for Secure Application Development Dec 11 2020 Develop secure
applications using different features of Azure Active Directory along with modern
authentication techniques and protocols Key Features • Confidently secure your Azure
applications using the tools offered by Azure AD • Get to grips with the most modern and
effective authorization and authentication protocols • Unlock the potential of Azure AD’s
most advanced features including Microsoft Graph and Azure AD B2C Book Description Azure
Active Directory for Secure Application Development is your one-stop shop for learning how to
develop secure applications using modern authentication techniques with Microsoft Azure AD.
Whether you're working with single-tenant, multi-tenant, or line-of-business applications,
this book contains everything you need to secure them. The book wastes no time in diving into
the practicalities of Azure AD. Right from the start, you'll be setting up tenants, adding
users, and registering your first application in Azure AD. The balance between grasping and
applying theory is maintained as you move from the intermediate to the advanced: from the
basics of OAuth to getting your hands dirty with building applications and registering them
in Azure AD. Want to pin down the Microsoft Graph, Azure AD B2C, or authentication protocol
best practices? We've got you covered. The full range of Azure AD functionality from a
developer perspective is here for you to explore with confidence. By the end of this secure
app development book, you'll have developed the skill set that so many organizations are
clamoring for. Security is mission-critical, and after reading this book, you will be too.
What you will learn • Get an overview of Azure AD and set up your Azure AD instance • Master
application configuration and the use of service principals • Understand new authentication
protocols • Explore the Microsoft Identity libraries • Use OpenID Connect, OAuth 2.0, and
MSAL to make sign-in fully secure • Build a custom app that leverages the Microsoft Graph API
• Deploy Azure AD B2C to meet your security requirements • Create user flows and policies in
Azure AD B2C Who this book is for If you are a developer or architect who has basic knowledge
of Azure Active Directory and are looking to gain expertise in the application security
domain, this is the book for you. Basic Azure knowledge and experience in building web
applications and web APIs in C# will help you get the most out of this book.
Principles of Web API Design May 04 2020 The Full-Lifecycle Guide to API Design Principles
of Web API Design brings together principles and processes to help you succeed across the
entire API design lifecycle. Drawing on extensive in-the-trenches experience, leading
consultant James Higginbotham helps you align every stakeholder on specific outcomes, design
APIs that deliver value, and scale the design process from small teams to the entire
organization. Higginbotham helps you bring an "outside-in" perspective to API design to
reflect the voices of customers and product teams, map requirements to specific and wellorganized APIs, and choose the right API style for writing them. He walks through a realworld example from the ground up, offering guidance for anyone designing new APIs or
extending existing APIs. Deliver great APIs by getting your design processes right Gain
agreement on specific outcomes from design teams, customers, and other stakeholders Craft job
stories, conduct EventStorming, and model capabilities Identify the right APIs, and organize
operations into coherent API profiles Choose the best styles for each project: REST, gRPC,
GraphQL, or event-based async APIs Refine designs based on feedback from documenters,
testers, and customers Decompose APIs into microservices Mature your API program,
implementing design and management processes that scale This guide is invaluable for anyone
involved in planning or building APIs--architects, developers, team leaders, managers in
single and multi-team environments, and any technical or business professional delivering
"API-as-a-product" offerings. Register your book for convenient access to downloads, updates,
and/or corrections as they become available. See inside book for details.
ASP.NET Web API Security Essentials Jun 28 2022 Take the security of your ASP.NET Web API to
the next level using some of the most amazing security techniques around About This Book This
book has been completely updated for ASP.NET Web API 2.0 including the new features of
ASP.NET Web API such as Cross-Origin Resource Sharing (CORS) and OWIN self-hosting Learn
various techniques to secure ASP.NET Web API, including basic authentication using

authentication filters, forms, Windows Authentication, external authentication services, and
integrating ASP.NET's Identity system An easy-to-follow guide to enable SSL, prevent CrossSite Request Forgery (CSRF) attacks, and enable CORS in ASP.NET Web API Who This Book Is For
This book is intended for anyone who has previous knowledge of developing ASP.NET Web API
applications. Good working knowledge and experience with C# and.NET Framework are
prerequisites for this book. What You Will Learn Secure your web API by enabling Secured
Socket Layer (SSL) Manage your application's user accounts by integrating ASP.NET's Identity
system Ensure the security of your web API by implementing basic authentication Implement
forms and Windows authentication to secure your web API Use external authentication such as
Facebook and Twitter to authenticate a request to a web API Protect your web API from CSRF
attacks Enable CORS in your web API to explicitly allow some cross-origin requests while
rejecting others Fortify your web API using OAuth2 In Detail This book incorporates the new
features of ASP.NET Web API 2 that will help you to secure an ASP.NET Web API and make a wellinformed decision when choosing the right security mechanism for your security requirements.
We start by showing you how to set up a browser client to utilize ASP.NET Web API services.
We then cover ASP.NET Web API's security architecture, authentication, and authorization to
help you secure a web API from unauthorized users. Next, you will learn how to use SSL with
ASP.NET Web API, including using SSL client certificates, and integrate the ASP.NET Identity
system with ASP.NET Web API. We'll show you how to secure a web API using OAuth2 to
authenticate against a membership database using OWIN middleware. You will be able to use
local logins to send authenticated requests using OAuth2. We also explain how to secure a web
API using forms authentication and how users can log in with their Windows credentials using
integrated Windows authentication. You will come to understand the need for external
authentication services to enable OAuth/OpenID and social media authentication. We'll then
help you implement anti-Cross-Site Request Forgery (CSRF) measures in ASP.NET Web API.
Finally, you will discover how to enable Cross-Origin Resource Sharing (CORS) in your web API
application. Style and approach Each chapter is dedicated to a specific security technique,
in a task-based and easy-to-follow way. Most of the chapters are accompanied with source code
that demonstrates the step-by-step guidelines of implementing the technique, and includes an
explanation of how each technique works.
ASP.NET MVC Interview Questions and Answers Oct 28 2019 This book covers useful Interview
Questions and Answers on ASP.NET MVC. This book is appropriate for novice as well as for
senior level professionals who wants to strengthen their skills before appearing for an
interview on ASP.NET MVC. This book is equally helpful to sharpen their programming skills
and understanding ASP.NET MVC in a short time. This book is not only the ASP.NET MVC
interview book but it is more than that. This book helps you to get the depth knowledge of
ASP.NET MVC with a simple and elegant way. I hope you will enjoy this book and find it
useful. At the same time I also encourage you to become a continue reader of the blog
www.dotnet-tricks.com and be the part of the discussion. But most importantly practice a lot
and enjoy the technology. That’s what it’s all about.
Developing Applications with Azure Active Directory Aug 19 2021 Explore tools for
integrating resources and applications with Azure Active Directory for authentication and
authorization. This book starts with an introduction to Azure Active Directory (AAD) where
you will learn the core concepts necessary to understand AAD and authentication in general.
You will then move on to learn OpenID Connect and OAuth along with its flows, followed by a
deep dive into the integration of web applications for user-based authentication. Next, you
go through user authentication and how to enable the integration of various native
applications with AAD. This is followed by an overview of authenticating applications along
with a detailed discussion on collaboration with external users and other AD tenants. Moving
forward, Developing Applications with Azure Active Directory covers using schemas of AD
objects, such as users, to add custom attributes on top of ADD’s predefined attributes. You
will see how multi-tenancy can be supported in Azure AD as well as how to design
authorization with Azure AD. After reading this book, you will be able to integrate, design,
and develop authentication and authorization techniques in Azure Active Directory. What You
Will LearnIntegrate applications with Azure AD for authenticationExplore various Azure AD
authentication scenariosMaster core Azure AD conceptsIntegrate external users and tenants Who
is this book for: The book will be useful for architects and developers, planning to use
Azure AD for authentication.
API Architecture Jul 26 2019 Looking for the big picture of building APIs? This book is for
you! Building APIs that consumers love should certainly be the goal of any API initiative.
However, it is easier said than done. It requires getting the architecture for your APIs

right. This book equips you with both foundations and best practices for API architecture.
This book is for you if you want to understand the big picture of API design and development,
you want to define an API architecture, establish a platform for APIs or simply want to build
APIs your consumers love. This book is NOT for you, if you are looking for a step-by step
guide for building APIs, focusing on every detail of the correct application of REST
principles. In this case I recommend the book "API Design" of the API-University Series. What
is API architecture? Architecture spans the bigger picture of APIs and can be seen from
several perspectives: API architecture may refer to the architecture of the complete solution
consisting not only of the API itself, but also of an API client such as a mobile app and
several other components. API solution architecture explains the components and their
relations within the software solution. API architecture may refer to the technical
architecture of the API platform. When building, running and exposing not only one, but
several APIs, it becomes clear that certain building blocks of the API, runtime functionality
and management functionality for the API need to be used over and over again. An API platform
provides an infrastructure for developing, running and managing APIs. API architecture may
refer to the architecture of the API portfolio. The API portfolio contains all APIs of the
enterprise and needs to be managed like a product. API portfolio architecture analyzes the
functionality of the API and organizes, manages and reuses the APIs. API architecture may
refer to the design decisions for a particular API proxy. To document the design decisions,
API description languages are used. We explain the use of API description languages (RAML and
Swagger) on many examples. This book covers all of the above perspectives on API
architecture. However, to become useful, the architecture needs to be put into practice. This
is why this book covers an API methodology for design and development. An API methodology
provides practical guidelines for putting API architecture into practice. It explains how to
develop an API architecture into an API that consumers love. A lot of the information on APIs
is available on the web. Most of it is published by vendors of API products. I am always a
bit suspicious of technical information pushed by product vendors. This book is different. In
this book, a product-independent view on API architecture is presented. The API-University
Series is a modular series of books on API-related topics. Each book focuses on a particular
API topic, so you can select the topics within APIs, which are relevant for you.
Asp.net Web Api Succinctly Feb 10 2021 Microsoft's ASP.NET Web API simplifies data delivery
through HTTP, making it a great platform for building RESTful applications. With ASP.NET Web
API Succinctly, you'll learn the ins and outs of the technology so that you can start
building services in no time. The book starts with a high-level overview of Web API,
examining the hosting layer, message handler pipeline, and controller, and delves further
into each layer in succinct detail. By the end of the book, you'll understand how ASP.NET Web
API handles requests, how to set up a route table, and how to extend the controller at the
center of the API to perform custom actions. Beyond data delivery, you'll gain some insight
into keeping your API secure, self-hosting or hosting the API on the web, and how to create
unit tests with it. Even if you don't have a thorough knowledge of HTTP, you can start using
ASP.NET Web API-simplicity is one of its strengths.
Design and Build Great Web APIs Jun 16 2021 APIs are transforming the business world at an
increasing pace. Gain the essential skills needed to quickly design, build, and deploy
quality web APIs that are robust, reliable, and resilient. Go from initial design through
prototyping and implementation to deployment of mission-critical APIs for your organization.
Test, secure, and deploy your API with confidence and avoid the "release into production"
panic. Tackle just about any API challenge with more than a dozen open-source utilities and
common programming patterns you can apply right away. Good API design means starting with the
API-First principle - understanding who is using the API and what they want to do with it and applying basic design skills to match customers' needs while solving business-critical
problems. Use the Sketch-Design-Build method to create reliable and scalable web APIs quickly
and easily without a lot of risk to the day-to-day business operations. Create clear sequence
diagrams, accurate specifications, and machine-readable API descriptions all reviewed,
tested, and ready to turn into fully-functional NodeJS code. Create reliable test collections
with Postman and implement proper identity and access control security with AuthO-without
added cost or risk to the company. Deploy all of this to Heroku using a continuous delivery
approach that pushes secure, well-tested code to your public servers ready for use by both
internal and external developers. From design to code to test to deployment, unlock hidden
business value and release stable and scalable web APIs that meet customer needs and solve
important business problems in a consistent and reliable manner.
Pro ASP.NET Web API Security Mar 26 2022 ASP.NET Web API is a key part of ASP.NET MVC 4 and

the platform of choice for building RESTful services that can be accessed by a wide range of
devices. Everything from JavaScript libraries to RIA plugins, RFID readers to smart phones
can consume your services using platform-agnostic HTTP. With such wide accessibility,
securing your code effectively needs to be a top priority. You will quickly find that the WCF
security protocols you’re familiar with from .NET are less suitable than they once were in
this new environment, proving themselves cumbersome and limited in terms of the standards
they can work with. Fortunately, ASP.NET Web API provides a simple, robust security solution
of its own that fits neatly within the ASP.NET MVC programming model and secures your code
without the need for SOAP, meaning that there is no limit to the range of devices that it can
work with – if it can understand HTTP, then it can be secured by Web API. These SOAP-less
security techniques are the focus of this book.
ASP.NET Core Recipes Apr 14 2021 Quickly find solutions to common web development problems.
Content is presented in the popular problem-solution format. Look up the problem that you
want to solve. Read the solution. Apply the solution directly in your own code. Problem
solved! ASP.NET Core Recipes is a practical guide for developers creating modern web
applications, cutting through the complexities of ASP.NET, jQuery, React, and HTML5 to
provide straightforward solutions to common web development problems using proven methods
based on best practices. The problem-solution approach gets you in, out, and back to work
quickly while deepening your understanding of the underlying platform and how to develop with
it. Author John Ciliberti guides you through the MVC framework and development tools,
presenting typical challenges, along with code solutions and clear, concise explanations, to
accelerate application development. Solve problems immediately by pasting in code from the
recipes, or put multiple recipe solutions together to overcome challenging development
obstacles. What You'll Learn Take advantage of MVC's streamlined syntax Discover how to take
full control over HTML Develop a simple API for creating RESTful web services Understand testdriven development Migrate a project from ASP.NET web forms to Core MVC, including recipes
for converting DataGrids, Forms, Web Parts, Master Pages, and navigation controls Use Core
MVC in combination with popular JavaScript libraries, including jQuery, React, Bootstrap, and
more Write unit tests for your MVC controllers, views, custom filters, and HTML helpers
Utilize the latest features in Visual Studio 2017 to accelerate your Core MVC projects
Identify performance bottlenecks in your MVC application Who This Book Is For Web developers
of all skill levels who are looking for a programming reference for ASP.NET Core MVC and
would like to gain an understanding of the inner workings of the platform. In addition, parts
of this book provide guidance to developers familiar with ASP.NET Web Forms who would like to
update their skill set to include Core MVC.
Seri Belajar ASP.NET : Pengenalan ASP.NET Web API Jul 18 2021 Pada ebook ini akan dikenalkan
tentang ASP.NET Web API dengan bantuan tool Visual Studio 2013. Selain itu juga akan
diberikan contoh-contoh penggunaannya serta pemanfaatannya pada aplikasi web dan mobile.
Daftar Isi : 1. Pendahuluan 1.1 Web Service 1.2 ASP.NET & Visual Studio 2. Perkenalan 2.1
Project Web API 2.2 Web API pada Existing Project Web 2.3 Halaman Bantuan ASP.NET Web API 2.4
HTTP Verb 2.5 Mengakses Web API 3. Contoh-contoh Web API 3.1 API Matematika 3.2 API CRUD LINQ to SQL 3.3 API CRUD - Entity Framework 4. Pemrograman Akses Web API 4.1
Matematika.Console 4.2 Matematika.Website 4.3 Mahasiswa.WindowsPhone 5. Penutup Terima kasih
bagi Anda mau membeli ebook ini. Ebook ini juga tersedia gratis jika Anda belum ingin membeli
buku ini sekarang. Ebook gratis dan source code yang digunakan dalam ebook dapat di akses di
link berikut: https://bukuaspnetwebapi.codeplex.com/.
API Security in Action Mar 02 2020 API Security in Action teaches you how to create secure
APIs for any situation. By following this hands-on guide you’ll build a social network API
while mastering techniques for flexible multi-user security, cloud key management, and
lightweight cryptography. Summary A web API is an efficient way to communicate with an
application or service. However, this convenience opens your systems to new security risks.
API Security in Action gives you the skills to build strong, safe APIs you can confidently
expose to the world. Inside, you’ll learn to construct secure and scalable REST APIs, deliver
machine-to-machine interaction in a microservices architecture, and provide protection in
resource-constrained IoT (Internet of Things) environments. Purchase of the print book
includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications. About the
technology APIs control data sharing in every service, server, data store, and web client.
Modern data-centric designs—including microservices and cloud-native applications—demand a
comprehensive, multi-layered approach to security for both private and public-facing APIs.
About the book API Security in Action teaches you how to create secure APIs for any
situation. By following this hands-on guide you’ll build a social network API while mastering

techniques for flexible multi-user security, cloud key management, and lightweight
cryptography. When you’re done, you’ll be able to create APIs that stand up to complex threat
models and hostile environments. What's inside Authentication Authorization Audit logging
Rate limiting Encryption About the reader For developers with experience building RESTful
APIs. Examples are in Java. About the author Neil Madden has in-depth knowledge of applied
cryptography, application security, and current API security technologies. He holds a Ph.D.
in Computer Science. Table of Contents PART 1 - FOUNDATIONS 1 What is API security? 2 Secure
API development 3 Securing the Natter API PART 2 - TOKEN-BASED AUTHENTICATION 4 Session
cookie authentication 5 Modern token-based authentication 6 Self-contained tokens and JWTs
PART 3 - AUTHORIZATION 7 OAuth2 and OpenID Connect 8 Identity-based access control 9
Capability-based security and macaroons PART 4 - MICROSERVICE APIs IN KUBERNETES 10
Microservice APIs in Kubernetes 11 Securing service-to-service APIs PART 5 - APIs FOR THE
INTERNET OF THINGS 12 Securing IoT communications 13 Securing IoT APIs
Windows Azure SQL Database Step by Step Sep 07 2020 Your hands-on guide to Azure SQL
Database fundamentals Expand your expertise—and teach yourself the fundamentals of Microsoft
Azure SQL Database. If you have previous programming experience but are new to Azure, this
tutorial delivers the step-by-step guidance and coding exercises you need to master core
topics and techniques. Discover how to: Perform Azure setup and configuration Explore design
and security considerations Use programming and reporting services Migrate data Backup and
sync data Work with scalability and high performance Understand the differences between SQL
Server and Microsoft Azure SQL Database
The Design of Web APIs Oct 21 2021 Web APIs are everywhere, giving developers an efficient
way to interact with applications, services, and data. Well-designed APIs are a joy to use;
poorly-designed APIs are cumbersome, confusing, and frustrating. The Design of Web APIs is a
practical, example packed guide to crafting extraordinary web APIs. Author Arnaud Lauret
demonstrates fantastic design principles and techniques you can apply to both public and
private web APIs. Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub
formats from Manning Publications.
RESTful Web APIs Sep 19 2021 The popularity of REST in recent years has led to tremendous
growth in almost-RESTful APIs that don’t include many of the architecture’s benefits. With
this practical guide, you’ll learn what it takes to design usable REST APIs that evolve over
time. By focusing on solutions that cross a variety of domains, this book shows you how to
create powerful and secure applications, using the tools designed for the world’s most
successful distributed computing system: the World Wide Web. You’ll explore the concepts
behind REST, learn different strategies for creating hypermedia-based APIs, and then put
everything together with a step-by-step guide to designing a RESTful Web API. Examine API
design strategies, including the collection pattern and pure hypermedia Understand how
hypermedia ties representations together into a coherent API Discover how XMDP and ALPS
profile formats can help you meet the Web API "semantic challenge" Learn close to two-dozen
standardized hypermedia data formats Apply best practices for using HTTP in API
implementations Create Web APIs with the JSON-LD standard and other the Linked Data
approaches Understand the CoAP protocol for using REST in embedded systems
Modern API Design with ASP.NET Core 2 Apr 26 2022 Use ASP.NET Core 2 to create durable and
cross-platform web APIs through a series of applied, practical scenarios. Examples in this
book help you build APIs that are fast and scalable. You’ll progress from the basics of the
framework through to solving the complex problems encountered in implementing secure RESTful
services. The book is packed full of examples showing how Microsoft’s ground-up rewrite of
ASP.NET Core 2 enables native cross-platform applications that are fast and modular, allowing
your cloud-ready server applications to scale as your business grows. Major topics covered in
the book include the fundamentals and core concepts of ASP.NET Core 2. You'll learn about
building RESTful APIs with the MVC pattern using proven best practices and following the six
principles of REST. Examples in the book help in learning to develop world-class web APIs and
applications that can run on any platform, including Windows, Linux, and MacOS. You can even
deploy to Microsoft Azure and automate your delivery by implementing Continuous Integration
and Continuous Deployment pipelines. What You Will Learn Incorporate automated API tooling
such as Swagger from the OpenAPI specification Standardize query and response formats using
Facebook’s GraphQL query language Implement security by applying authentication and
authorization using ASP.NET Identity Ensure the safe storage of sensitive data using the data
protection stack Create unit and integration tests to guarantee code quality Who This Book Is
For Developers who build server applications such as web sites and web APIs that need to run
fast and cross platform; programmers who want to implement practical solutions for real-world

problems; those who want in-depth knowledge of the latest bits of ASP.NET Core 2.0
Service-Oriented Computing Dec 31 2019 This book constitutes the proceedings of the 19th
International Conference on Service-Oriented Computing, ICSOC 2020, which is held virtually
in November 2021. The 29 full, 28 short, and 3 vision papers included in this volume were
carefully reviewed and selected from 189 submissions. They were organized in topical sections
named: Blockchains and smart contracts, Architectures, microservices and APIs, Applications,
Internet-of-Things, crowdsourced, social, and conversational services, Service composition
and recommendation, Cloud computing, and Edge computing.
Pro ASP.NET Web API Security Dec 23 2021 ASP.NET Web API is a key part of ASP.NET MVC 4 and
the platform of choice for building RESTful services that can be accessed by a wide range of
devices. Everything from JavaScript libraries to RIA plugins, RFID readers to smart phones
can consume your services using platform-agnostic HTTP. With such wide accessibility,
securing your code effectively needs to be a top priority. You will quickly find that the WCF
security protocols you’re familiar with from .NET are less suitable than they once were in
this new environment, proving themselves cumbersome and limited in terms of the standards
they can work with. Fortunately, ASP.NET Web API provides a simple, robust security solution
of its own that fits neatly within the ASP.NET MVC programming model and secures your code
without the need for SOAP, meaning that there is no limit to the range of devices that it can
work with – if it can understand HTTP, then it can be secured by Web API. These SOAP-less
security techniques are the focus of this book. What you’ll learn Identity management and
cryptography HTTP basic and digest authentication and Windows authentication HTTP advanced
concepts such as web caching, ETag, and CORS Ownership factors of API keys, client X.509
certificates, and SAML tokens Simple Web Token (SWT) and signed and encrypted JSON Web Token
(JWT) OAuth 2.0 from the ground up using JWT as the bearer token OAuth 2.0 authorization
codes and implicit grants using DotNetOpenAuth Two-factor authentication using Google
Authenticator OWASP Top Ten risks for 2013Who this book is for No prior experience of .NET
security is needed to read this book. All security related concepts will be introduced from
first-principles and developed to the point where you can use them confidently in a
professional environment. A good working knowledge of and experience with C# and the .NET
framework are the only prerequisites to benefit from this book. Table of Contents Welcome to
ASP.NET Web API Building RESTful Services Extensibility Points HTTP Anatomy and Security
Identity Management Encryption and Signing Custom STS through WIF Knowledge Factors Ownership
Factors Web Tokens OAuth 2.0 Using Live Connect API OAuth 2.0 From the Ground Up OAuth 2.0
Using DotNetOpenAuth Two-Factor Authentication Security Vulnerabilities Appendix: ASP.NET Web
API Security Distilled
Professional C# 7 and .NET Core 2.0 Apr 02 2020 The professional’s guide to C# 7, with
expert guidance on the newest features Professional C# 7 and .NET Core 2.0 provides
experienced programmers with the information they need to work effectively with the world’s
leading programming language. The latest C# update added many new features that help you get
more done in less time, and this book is your ideal guide for getting up to speed quickly. C#
7 focuses on data consumption, code simplification, and performance, with new support for
local functions, tuple types, record types, pattern matching, non-nullable reference types,
immutable types, and better support for variables. Improvements to Visual Studio will bring
significant changes to the way C# developers interact with the space, bringing .NET to nonMicrosoft platforms and incorporating tools from other platforms like Docker, Gulp, and NPM.
Guided by a leading .NET expert and steeped in real-world practicality, this guide is
designed to get you up to date and back to work. With Microsoft speeding up its release
cadence while offering more significant improvement with each update, it has never been more
important to get a handle on new tools and features quickly. This book is designed to do just
that, and more—everything you need to know about C# is right here, in the single-volume
resource on every developer’s shelf. Tour the many new and enhanced features packed into C# 7
and .NET Core 2.0 Learn how the latest Visual Studio update makes developers’ jobs easier
Streamline your workflow with a new focus on code simplification and performance enhancement
Delve into improvements made for localization, networking, diagnostics, deployments, and more
Whether you’re entirely new to C# or just transitioning to C# 7, having a solid grasp of the
latest features allows you to exploit the language’s full functionality to create robust,
high -quality apps. Professional C# 7 and .NET Core 2.0 is the one-stop guide to everything
you need to know.
Mastering F# Jan 12 2021 A comprehensive and in-depth guide to writing functional programs
using F# About This Book Learn how to manage, run, and automate your servers using Puppet
Explore how to use F# to develop large-scale applications quickly and simply, and become more

productive in today's age of cloud computing and multi-core programming This easy-to-follow
guide is packed with real-world examples that will jump-start you with F# development on the
.NET platform Who This Book Is For If you are a C# developer with a basic knowledge of F# and
want to explore the functional programming paradigm further to master your F# skills, then
this book is for you. What You Will Learn Understand the basics of F# and organize F# source
code with Visual Studio Work with F# data structures and create functional data structures in
F# interoperate with C# Build and use asynchronous programming patterns with F# Create and
use type providers that help perform data analysis from within Visual Studio Develop
applications with pure F# code in WPF or ASP.NET MVC Find out how to perform distributed
programming with ServiceBus or ZeroMQ Visualize data with charts, and work with Excel and R
language Type providers In Detail F# is a multi-paradigm programming language that
encompasses object-oriented, imperative, and functional programming language properties. Now
adopted in a wide range of application areas and is supported both by industry-leading
companies who provide professional tools and by an active open community, F# is rapidly
gaining popularity as it emerges in digital music advertising, creating music-focused ads for
Spotify, Pandora, Shazam, and anywhere on the web. This book will guide you through the
basics and will then help you master F#. The book starts by explaining how to use F# with
Visual Studio, file ordering, and the differences between F# and C# in terms of usage. It
moves on to explain the functional core of F# such as data types, type declarations,
immutability, strong type interference, pattern matching, records, F# data structures,
sequence expressions, and lazy evaluation. Next, the book takes you through imperative and
asynchronous programming, F# type providers, applications, and testing in F#. Finally, we
look into using F# with distributed programming and using F# as a suitable language for data
science. In short, this book will help you learn F# for real-world applications and increase
your productivity with functional programming. Style and approach This easy-to-follow guide
with syntaxes will help you master the concepts of F#. Packed with in-depth examples of realworld uses, this book covers each topic in detail with a reference to C#, so you will
understand the difference between the languages.
Modern API Design with ASP.NET Core 2 May 16 2021 Use ASP.NET Core 2 to create durable and
cross-platform web APIs through a series of applied, practical scenarios. Examples in this
book help you build APIs that are fast and scalable. You’ll progress from the basics of the
framework through to solving the complex problems encountered in implementing secure RESTful
services. The book is packed full of examples showing how Microsoft’s ground-up rewrite of
ASP.NET Core 2 enables native cross-platform applications that are fast and modular, allowing
your cloud-ready server applications to scale as your business grows. Major topics covered in
the book include the fundamentals and core concepts of ASP.NET Core 2. You'll learn about
building RESTful APIs with the MVC pattern using proven best practices and following the six
principles of REST. Examples in the book help in learning to develop world-class web APIs and
applications that can run on any platform, including Windows, Linux, and MacOS. You can even
deploy to Microsoft Azure and automate your delivery by implementing Continuous Integration
and Continuous Deployment pipelines. What You Will Learn Incorporate automated API tooling
such as Swagger from the OpenAPI specification Standardize query and response formats using
Facebook’s GraphQL query language Implement security by applying authentication and
authorization using ASP.NET Identity Ensure the safe storage of sensitive data using the data
protection stack Create unit and integration tests to guarantee code quality Who This Book Is
For Developers who build server applications such as web sites and web APIs that need to run
fast and cross platform; programmers who want to implement practical solutions for real-world
problems; those who want in-depth knowledge of the latest bits of ASP.NET Core 2.0
Distributed Systems with Node.js Oct 09 2020 Many companies, from startups to Fortune 500
companies alike, use Node.js to build performant backend services. And engineers love Node.js
for its approachable API and familiar syntax. Backed by the world's largest package
repository, Node's enterprise foothold is only expected to grow. In this hands-on guide,
author Thomas Hunter II proves that Node.js is just as capable as traditional enterprise
platforms for building services that are observable, scalable, and resilient. Intermediate to
advanced Node.js developers will find themselves integrating application code with a breadth
of tooling from each layer of a modern service stack. Learn why running redundant copies of
the same Node.js service is necessary Know which protocol to choose, depending on the
situation Fine-tune your application containers for use in production Track down errors in a
distributed setting to determine which service is at fault Simplify app code and increase
performance by offloading work to a reverse proxy Build dashboards to monitor service health
and throughput Find out why so many different tools are required when operating in an

enterprise environment
Pro ASP.NET Web API Jul 30 2022 Pro ASP.NET Web API shows you how to build flexible,
extensible web services that run seamlessly on a range of operating systems and devices, from
desktops to tablets to smart phones—even the ones we don’t know today. ASP.NET Web API is a
new framework designed to simplify web service architecture. So if you're tired of
interoperability issues between inflexible web services and clients tied to specific
platforms or programming languages, or if you've ever struggled with WCF, this book is for
you. To start with, you'll get up to speed on Web API's modern HTTP programming model, REST
and your hosting options. You'll then dive into building a real application over a series of
three chapters, so you can get an immediate feel for how this technology works in practice.
The second half of the book features dedicated chapters on topics like routing, controllers,
validation and tracing, and the authors close with discussions on performance, hosting and an
all-important look at unit testing to help you prepare your application for the real world.
ASP.NET Web API makes HTTP a first-class citizen of .NET. With Pro ASP.NET Web API, you can
build HTTP-based web services for your company or business, expose your data to the world
across different formats and devices and gain the best possible global reach for your
application.
Professional ASP.NET MVC 5 Jul 06 2020 ASP.NET MVC insiders cover the latest updates to the
technology in this popular Wrox reference MVC 5 is the newest update to the popular Microsoft
technology that enables you to build dynamic, data-driven websites. Like previous versions,
this guide shows you step-by-step techniques on using MVC to best advantage, with plenty of
practical tutorials to illustrate the concepts. It covers controllers, views, and models;
forms and HTML helpers; data annotation and validation; membership, authorization, and
security. MVC 5, the latest version of MVC, adds sophisticated features such as single page
applications, mobile optimization, and adaptive rendering A team of top Microsoft MVP
experts, along with visionaries in the field, provide practical advice on basic and advanced
MVC topics Covers controllers, views, models, forms, data annotations, authorization and
security, Ajax, routing, ASP.NET web API, dependency injection, unit testing, real-world
application, and much more Professional ASP.NET MVC 5 is the comprehensive resource you need
to make the best use of the updated Model-View-Controller technology.
Django for APIs Nov 09 2020 Completely updated for Django 4.0 & Django REST Framework 3.13!
Django for APIs is a project-based guide to building modern web APIs with Django & Django
REST Framework. It is suitable for beginners who have never built an API before as well as
professional programmers looking for a fast-paced introduction to Django fundamentals and
best practices. Over the course of 200+ pages you'll learn how to set up a new project
properly, how web APIs work under the hood, and advanced testing and deployment techniques.
Three separate projects are built from scratch with progressively more advanced features
including a Library API, Todo API, and Blog API. User authentication, permissions,
documentation, viewsets, and routers are all covered thoroughly. Django for APIs is a bestpractices guide to building powerful Python-based web APIs with a minimal amount of code.
Building Web Services with Microsoft Azure Mar 14 2021 If you are a .NET developer who wants
to develop end-to-end RESTful applications in the cloud, then this book is for you. A working
knowledge of C# will help you get the most out of this book.
ASP.NET Web API 2 Recipes Aug 31 2022 ASP.NET Web API 2 Recipes provides you with the code
to solve a full range of Web API problems and question marks that you might face when
developing line-of-business applications. ASP.NET Web API 2 Recipes gives you an in-depth
explanation for each of these scenarios and shows you how to use Web API with a vast array of
.NET application development tools and external libraries, to solve common business problems.
Find out how you can build custom web services with ASP.NET Web API more efficiently than
ever.
Organizational Change and Information Systems Jun 04 2020 This book examines a range of
issues emerging from the interaction of Information Technologies and organizational systems.
It contains a collection of research papers focusing on themes of growing interest in the
field of Information Systems, Organization Studies, and Management. The book offers a
multidisciplinary view on Information Systems aiming to disseminate academic knowledge. It
might be particularly relevant to IT practitioners such as information systems managers,
business managers and IT consultants. The volume is divided into six sections, each one
focusing on a specific theme. The content of each section is based on a selection of the best
papers (original double blind peer reviewed contributions) presented at the annual conference
of the Italian chapter of AIS, which has been held in Rome, Italy in September 2012.
Designing Web APIs Nov 21 2021 Using a web API to provide services to application developers

is one of the more satisfying endeavors that software engineers undertake. But building a
popular API with a thriving developer ecosystem is also one of the most challenging. With
this practical guide, developers, architects, and tech leads will learn how to navigate
complex decisions for designing, scaling, marketing, and evolving interoperable APIs. Authors
Brenda Jin, Saurabh Sahni, and Amir Shevat explain API design theory and provide hands-on
exercises for building your web API and managing its operation in production. You’ll also
learn how to build and maintain a following of app developers. This book includes expert
advice, worksheets, checklists, and case studies from companies including Slack, Stripe,
Facebook, Microsoft, Cloudinary, Oracle, and GitHub. Get an overview of request-response and
event-driven API design paradigms Learn best practices for designing an API that meets the
needs of your users Use a template to create an API design process Scale your web API to
support a growing number of API calls and use cases Regularly adapt the API to reflect
changes to your product or business Provide developer resources that include API
documentation, samples, and tools
Practical ASP.NET Web API Feb 22 2022 Practical ASP.NET Web API provides you with a hands-on
and code-focused demonstration of the ASP.NET Web API in action. From the very beginning,
you'll be writing working code in order to see best practices and concepts in action. As the
book progresses, the concepts and code will become more sophisticated. Beginning with an
overview of the web service model in general and Web API in particular, you'll progress
quickly to a detailed exploration of the request binding and response formatting that lie at
the heart of Web API. You'll investigate various scenarios and see how they can be
manipulated to achieve the results you need. Later in the book more sophisticated themes will
be introduced that will set your applications apart from the crowd. You’ll learn how you can
validate the request messages on arrival, how you can create loosely coupled controllers,
extend the pipeline processing to compartmentalize your code for security and unit testing
before being put onto a live hosting server. What you’ll learn What ASP.NET Web API is and
how it can be used effectively Ways to optimize your code for readability and performance
What controller dependencies are and why they matter How to maintain robust security across
your projects Reliable best-practices for using Web API in a professional context Who this
book is for The book is ideal for any .NET developer who wants to learn how the ASP.NET Web
API framework works in a realistic setting. A good working knowledge of C# and the .NET
framework and a familiarity with Visual Studio are the only pre-requisites to benefit from
this book Table of Contents Building a Basic Web API Debugging HTTP Formatting CLR Objects
into HTTP Response Customizing Response Binding HTTP Request into CLR Objects Validating
Request Managing Controller Dependencies Extending Pipeline Hosting ASP.NET Web API Securing
ASP.NET Web API Consuming ASP.NET Web API Building Performant Web API
ASP.NET Web API 2: Building a REST Service from Start to Finish Oct 01 2022 The ASP.NET MVC
Framework has always been a good platform on which to implement REST-based services, but the
introduction of the ASP.NET Web API Framework raised the bar to a whole new level. Now in
release version 2.1, the Web API Framework has evolved into a powerful and refreshingly
usable platform. This concise book provides technical background and guidance that will
enable you to best use the ASP.NET Web API 2 Framework to build world-class REST services.
New content in this edition includes: New capabilities in Web API 2 (currently version 2.1).
Support for partial updates, or PATCH. API versioning. Support for legacy SOAP-based
operations. How to handle non-resource APIs using REST How to best expose relationships
between resources JSON Web Tokens, CORS, CSRF Get ready for authors Jamie Kurtz and Brian
Wortman to take you from zero to REST service hero in no time at all. No prior experience
with ASP.NET Web API is required; all Web API-related concepts are introduced from basic
principles and developed to the point where you can use them in a production system. A good
working knowledge of C# and the .NET Framework are the only prerequisites to best benefit
from this book.
ASP.NET Core 2 and Vue.js Aug 26 2019 Leverage ASP.NET core 2.0 web API and the power of
Vue.js at the client side to create modern applications from scratch Key Features Create
fast, rich and reactive client side applications with Vue.js and ASP.NET Core. Leverage Vue
components efficiently to build state of the art user interfaces. Work with Vuex and Nuxt.js
to build ASP.NET Core based applications that are powerful, consistent, and maintainable Book
Description This book will walk you through the process of developing an e-commerce
application from start to finish, utilizing an ASP.NET Core web API and Vue.js Single-Page
Application (SPA) frontend. We will build the application using a featureslice approach,
whereby in each chapter we will add the required frontend and backend changes to complete an
entire feature. In the early chapters, we’ll keep things fairly simple to get you started,

but by the end of the book, you’ll be utilizing some advanced concepts, such as server-side
rendering and continuous integration and deployment. You will learn how to set up and
configure a modern development environment for building ASP.NET Core web APIs and Vue.js SPA
frontends.You will also learn about how ASP.NET Core differs from its predecessors, and how
we can utilize those changes to our benefit. Finally, you will learn the fundamentals of
building modern frontend applications using Vue.js, as well as some of the more advanced
concepts, which can help make you more productive in your own applications in the future.
What you will learn Setup a modern development environment for building both client-side and
server-side code Use Vue CLI to scaffold front-end applications Build and compose a set of
Vue.js components Setup and configure client-side routing to introduce multiple pages into a
SPA Integrate popular CSS frameworks with Vue.js to build a product catalogue Build a
functioning shopping cart that persists its contents across browser sessions Build clientside forms with immediate validation feedback using an open-source library dedicated to
Vue.js form validation Refactor backend application to use the OpenIddict library Who this
book is for This book is aimed at ASP.NET developers who are looking for an entry point in
learning how to build a modern client-side SPA with Vue.js, or those with a basic
understanding of Vue.js who are looking to build on their knowledge and apply it to a realworld application. Knowledge of JavaScript is not necessary, but would be an advantage.
Expert ASP.NET Web API 2 for MVC Developers Nov 02 2022 Web API 2 is the latest evolution of
Microsoft's web services toolkit, which allows the creation of RESTful applications built on
the ASP.NET platform. It provides a standards-based approach and a high-productivity
development model that makes it easy to deliver services to a wide-range of clients,
including mobile devices. This book puts Web API into context for the experienced MVC
Framework developer and dives deep into the tools and techniques required to build Web API
applications that integrate with the MVC Framework and shows you how to create single-page
applications to consume them. Best-selling author Adam Freeman explains how to get the most
from Web API 2 by building on the foundation of the MVC Framework and the ASP.NET platform.
He starts with the nuts-and-bolts and shows you everything through to advanced features,
going in-depth to give you the knowledge you need.
Designing Evolvable Web APIs with ASP.NET May 28 2022 Design and build Web APIs for a broad
range of clients—including browsers and mobile devices—that can adapt to change over time.
This practical, hands-on guide takes you through the theory and tools you need to build
evolvable HTTP services with Microsoft’s ASP.NET Web API framework. In the process, you’ll
learn how design and implement a real-world Web API. Ideal for experienced .NET developers,
this book’s sections on basic Web API theory and design also apply to developers who work
with other development stacks such as Java, Ruby, PHP, and Node. Dig into HTTP essentials, as
well as API development concepts and styles Learn ASP.NET Web API fundamentals, including the
lifecycle of a request as it travels through the framework Design the Issue Tracker API
example, exploring topics such as hypermedia support with collection+json Use behavioraldriven development with ASP.NET Web API to implement and enhance the application Explore
techniques for building clients that are resilient to change, and make it easy to consume
hypermedia APIs Get a comprehensive reference on how ASP.NET Web API works under the hood,
including security and testability
Clean Architecture Nov 29 2019 Practical Software Architecture Solutions from the Legendary
Robert C. Martin (“Uncle Bob”) By applying universal rules of software architecture, you can
dramatically improve developer productivity throughout the life of any software system. Now,
building upon the success of his best-selling books Clean Code and The Clean Coder, legendary
software craftsman Robert C. Martin (“Uncle Bob”) reveals those rules and helps you apply
them. Martin’s Clean Architecture doesn’t merely present options. Drawing on over a halfcentury of experience in software environments of every imaginable type, Martin tells you
what choices to make and why they are critical to your success. As you’ve come to expect from
Uncle Bob, this book is packed with direct, no-nonsense solutions for the real challenges
you’ll face–the ones that will make or break your projects. Learn what software architects
need to achieve–and core disciplines and practices for achieving it Master essential software
design principles for addressing function, component separation, and data management See how
programming paradigms impose discipline by restricting what developers can do Understand
what’s critically important and what’s merely a “detail” Implement optimal, high-level
structures for web, database, thick-client, console, and embedded applications Define
appropriate boundaries and layers, and organize components and services See why designs and
architectures go wrong, and how to prevent (or fix) these failures Clean Architecture is
essential reading for every current or aspiring software architect, systems analyst, system

designer, and software manager–and for every programmer who must execute someone else’s
designs. Register your product for convenient access to downloads, updates, and/or
corrections as they become available.
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